
Memo 
 
To:     Charles Lane/Corporation Counsel 
 
From: Mike Nugent/Manager of Inspection Services 
 
Date: 11/16/99 
 
Re: 400 St. John St. (66  F006) 
 
 Please find attached a file relating to the above property. Our inspectors have attampted 
to obtain compliance without results. Please prepare a land use citation & complaint. 
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Portland 


